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CONTACTS

A NOTE FROM ADMINISTRATION

August is coming to an end and
another school year is upon us! We
want to take a moment to thank
everyone for your cooperation to make
this summer successful and fun for our
students. We appreciate your support
during the closure of our Learning
Center for the fire restoration as well
as the consolidation of our Kids
Campus. As we continue with the new
school year, we would like to extend a
warm welcome to our new families and
a sincere thank you to our returning
families. 

Sincerely,
Nikki and Jamie

Nikki Herrman, Principal (Preschool)
nikki.herrman@enchantedcare.com

OTHER NEWS

Jamie Driskill, Principal (School Age)
jamie.driskill@enchantedcare.com

SEPT 6: 
CLOSED FOR LABOR DAY

SEPT 9:
Grandparents Day Celebration 
*details coming soon!

Amber Weaver, Admin. Asst 
amber.weaver@enchantedcare.com

You're Invited to Our Fall Festival 



Mark your calendars! Our Fall
Festival and Open House event is on
Saturday, October 22nd from 10am-

1pm. Join us for games,
refreshments, and fun fall activities.
Do you know a friend seeking a new
preschool for their child? Bring them
along to our event! When you refer a
friend and they enroll, you're eligible

for a free week of tuition. More
details about the Fall Festival to

come.


